
I wanted to send you a note to let you know we are very pleased with the new AirLogix controls 
installed this week on air compressors 3 and 4.  Carl did a great job and definitely knows his 
stuff!  I would say that the team here is very impressed with the new control system 
capabilities and interface.  We look forward to the installs on compressors 1 and 2 next month. 
 
Best regards, 
 

Neal Jones, P.E. 

Sr. Electrical Engineer 

Kimberly-Clark Corporation 
Loudon Mill 

5600 Kimberly Way, Loudon, TN 37774 

Office: 865-988-7063 

 


